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GOWER AONB MANAGEMENT PLAN CONSULTATION 
 
The public consultation on the draft AONB management plan commenced 10 
October and closes on 19 December.  Invitations to comment have been sent to all 
email addresses on the AONB Partnership distribution list.  There has also been a 
press release and a special edition of the AONB newsletter has been prepared for 
distribution, focussing on the plan review.  The reviewed plan is available for 
download and comment through the following link: 
 
http://www.swansea.gov.uk/article/9628/AONB-management-plan-review---have-
your-say-... 
 
AONB Team Leader will update the Steering Group on the number of responses 
received at the meeting. 
 
Following the consultation, the intention is to review the plan in the light of the 
comments we receive, and to formally adopt the plan during 2015. 
 
 
Chris Lindley 


